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19 October 2005

Dr. Bernd Friedrichs
Chairman of ETSI Project BRAN
Bernd.Friedrichs@marconi.com

RE: IEEE Copyright Permission re: IEEE 802.16-2004

Dear Dr. Friedrichs:

Kindly accept this correspondence whereby the IEEE is please to grant ETSI BRAN permission
to excerpt up to and including ten percent (10%) of the entirety of IEEE Std. 802.16™-2004
and  its corrigendum and IEEE 802.16e amendment, for inclusion in the revision of the
ETSI BRAN HiperMAN PHY standard.

Said permission is granted on the condition that ETSI BRAN provide proper
acknowledgment that the documents excerpted are copyright IEEE.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Claudio M. Stanziola, Esq.
Manager, Standards Intellectual Property
IEEE Standards Activities
c.stanziola@ieee.org

cc: Roger Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group
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